
Joe Regan, Adam Plumbley Join
Jackson  Walker’s  Chambers-
Ranked  Trial  &  Appellate
Practice
Jackson Walker announced the addition of Joseph P. Regan and
Adam L. Plumbley to the Chambers USA-ranked Trial & Appellate
Litigation practice in Fort Worth.

In a release, the firm said Regan practices energy litigation
with a concentration in eminent domain and related matters. He
regularly serves as counsel for midstream energy clients and
other  condemning  authorities  in  matters  related  to  real
property  rights  acquisitions,  easement  negotiations,  and
condemnation proceedings and trials. He has spoken and written
on a range of industry topics, including condemnation and
eminent domain, general litigation, and issues impacting the
energy industry and financial services institutions.

Regan received his B.A., summa cum laude, from The University
of Texas at Arlington and his J.D. from SMU Dedman School of
Law, where he served as Casenote Editor of the Computer Law
Review and Technology Journal and was President of the Student
Bar Association. Upon graduating law school, he served as a
briefing attorney for Justice Douglas S. Lang of the Fifth
District.

He is president of the Board of Directors for The WARM Place,
a grief support center for children and their families. In
addition, he is a member of the Texas Bar College and has held
leadership positions on the Tarrant County Bar Association’s
Board of Directors and several of its committees.

Plumbley represents oil and gas producers, utilities, common
carriers, and midstream companies in all aspects of energy
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litigation, condemnation and eminent domain, and real property
disputes. He also handles a variety of general commercial
litigation,  including  product  liability  and  financial
services.

Plumbley received his J.D., cum laude, from Texas Wesleyan
University School of Law (Texas A&M University School of Law),
where he served as Editor-in-Chief of the Law Review. Prior to
law school, he received his B.A., magna cum laude, from Texas
Christian University.

He is a member of the Tarrant County Bar Association and the
Eldon  B.  Mahon  American  Inn  of  Court.  Previously,  he
volunteered his time with the Board of Directors of the Ladder
Alliance and the March of Dimes Fort Worth Division.

 

 


